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Licensee Supplemental Statement for 2023 2nd Quarter Issues/Programs Reports 

The licensee attempted to timely upload a completed Issues/Programs (“I/P”) file for the 

second quarter of 2023 to the station’s Online Public Inspection file (“OPIF”) at approximately 

11:15 pm on July 10, 2023, but was unable to login due to an apparent crash or overload of the 

Commission’s OPIF system.  This affected both the logging in for stations to upload or access 

their files, and access by the general public for viewing any station files. 

The attached screenshots from approximately 11:17 pm – 11:26 pm show the unusual 

screens displayed by the system. Repeated login attempts were unsuccessful and at 

approximately 11:55 pm, an email was sent to a staff member of the Audio Division of the 

Media Bureau describing the inability to login to the system, thereby preventing the licensee 

from timely filing the I/P reports.  Also, a call was made to the 888-CALLFCC number, but at 

that hour, the Commission’s system did not have a live person, nor did it allow for leaving a 

message. 

Several additional unsuccessful attempts were made to login to the OPIF system after 

midnight, and it was concluded that the files could not be uploaded until the Commission’s 

OPIF system was reset. 

One final attempt to login was made at approximately 1:45 am on July 11, 2023, and the 

liecnsee was successfully able to login, so between approximately 1:45 am – 2:00 am, the 

licensee was able to file the I/P report. 

Description of attached displayed error pages upon attempting to login: 

1) Login attempt at 11:17 pm produced “Access Denied” using a Windows XP 
computer 
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2) Login attempt at 11:24 pm produced a “Nginx” “Page Not Found” error using a 
Windows 10 computer 

3) Attempt to access general public file system produced a “Welcome to nginx on 
Amazon Linux!” at 11:26 pm using a Windows 10 computer. 








